Work Experience Certificate Letter

Balkh University, New
campus

Contacts

0744 701 308 Rahimdadfaisal.safi@gmail.com

This is to certify that Mr. Ahmadzai Walizadah who has
worked as a Software Developer in our administration
( , Information Technology Center of Balkh) since
(10 February, 2017) up to (01 December, 2019).

Mr. Ahmadzai Walizadah was a great employee in our
Administration. We found him honest, dedicated,
hardworking and well-behaved during his working period
with us.

Sincere Regards

Dip, Eng Rahimdad Faisal Safi

H a/of




